NOTICE TO BIDDERS — SOUTH FARMINGDALE WATER DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that SEALED PROPOSALS for the following contract for the South
Farmingdale Water District:

ANNUAL CONTRACT FOR FURNISHING SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE

will be received by the Board of Commissioners of the South Farmingdale Water District,
in the office of the Board, at 40 Langdon Road (P.O. Box 3319), Farmingdale, New York 11735,
at 4:30 PM, prevailing time, on Thursday, September 29, 20240, at which time and place they will
be publicly opened and read.

Contract, Plan and Specifications may be obtained at the office of the Water District.

The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids, waive any informalities and to accept
such bid which, in the opinion of the Board, is in the best interest of the Water District.
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